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To whom it may concern: 
 
ICDR International hopes you are safe and doing well. We would like to officially 
announce the end of our survey program!  
 
We would like to thank everyone for your support and participation! We have 
surpassed our goal by receiving over 100 responses from the U.S., India, 
Bangladesh, and Nepal. 
 
We are grateful to have collaborated with the International Foundation for 
Electoral Systems (IFES) to gather information to better understand and help 
eliminate the barriers that Dalits face in political participation and 
representation!  
 
The results of the survey will be analyzed and incorporated into a research paper 
that will be presented at ICDR International's second global conference.  We 
hope you will be able to attend this event--more information will be provided 
closer to the date.  
 
If you have any questions/concerns about the survey, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to us. Our contact information can be found below as well.  
 
Thank you,  
 
ICDR International 
 
International Foundation for Electoral Systems 

 

 

Contact information 

dbsagar@icdrintl.org 

laura_lzazzera@icdrintl.org 

jamie@icdrintl.org  

 

 


